
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

PROFESSIONAL SERVICES 

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT STRATEGY 

 

The City of Shelby intends to contract for professional services related to the development of an 

Economic Development Strategy. Firms interested in being considered for a contract to provide 

the required services should reply with a Statement of Qualifications not later than 4:30 P.M. 

local time, on September 30, 2016.  Statements received after this deadline will not be 

considered.   

 

Information on the requirements of the qualification statement can be found on the City of 

Shelby website at http://www.shelbycity.oh.gov/visitors/development.  Four (4) copies of the 

Statement of Qualification should be submitted to the following address: 

 

    City of Shelby 

    43 West Main Street 

    Shelby, OH  44875 

     

    Attn:  Steven L. Schag 

Mayor 

 

All questions concerning this Statement of Qualification should be directed to Mr. Joe Gies at 

419-342-3600 or to joegies@shelbycity.oh.gov.   

 

Responding firms will be evaluated and ranked in order of their qualifications.  Following this 

evaluation, The City of Shelby will enter into contract negotiations with the most highly 

qualified firm(s).   

 

The City of Shelby intends to award the contract in November of 2016. 

 

      CITY OF SHELBY 

 

 

      By: 

      Steven L. Schag, Mayor 

      Director of Public Service  

 

Advertise:  September 8 and 15, 2016 

                                                                         

mailto:joegies@shelbycity.oh.gov

